
 
 

 
St.Stanislaus School is a Roman Catholic, Franciscan, co-educational Pre-K through 8th grade school. Students are assisted in developing 

their potential spiritually, physically, and socially within a safe and diverse community. A foundation of academic excellence is created to 
prepare students to become contributing members of a global society. 

 
 
 

 
Friday, February 2nd Early Dismissal – No Extended 
Care  
There will be a half day on Friday, February 2nd. 
Dismissal will be at 11:30am. There will be no after 
school Extended Care. 
 
Catholic Schools Week January 28th to February 3rd  
Catholic Schools Week will begin on January 28th to 
February 3rd.  
Spirit Day/Class Color Day - Tuesday, January 30th. 
Please, see the chart below for the color your child 
should wear on the 30th.   
Book Fair - Tuesday, January 30th through Thursday, 
February 1st. 
Book Fair Parent Preview – Tuesday, January 30th from 
3:00pm – 5:00pm in the library.  
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
Scholastic has provided St. Stan’s with a homepage on 
their website! The website allows parents to set-up an 
eWallet so students don't need to be responsible for 
carrying cash. Parents can also purchase books online 
through this website from 1/29-2/11. 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/ststanislausschool5 
 
Basketball Games Have Returned! 
St. Stan’s basketball games have returned to our school! 
If you would like to come support your school teams, 
admission is $2 this Saturday 1/20! 
Play times are as follows: 
Boys gr 3 (St. Stan’s Falcons) 10am 
Girls gr 3/4 (St. Stan’s Eagles) 11am 
Boys gr 5/6 (St. Stan’s Eagles) 12pm  
Boys gr 4 (St. Stan’s Eagles) 1pm 
 
Faith and Family Night @ Springfield Thunderbirds 
Join us in kicking off Catholic Schools Week at the 
Springfield Thunderbirds on Saturday, January 27th at 
7:05PM as they take on the Providence Bruins!  
 
  

Extended Care And Tuition Balances 
Any outstanding Extended Care balances and Tuition 
must be paid in full by Tuesday, January 23rd for 
students to be able to receive report cards for second 
quarter. For balance information, please contact the front 
office. 
 
Open House  
We will be hosting an open house for families on Sunday 
January 21, 2023 from 11AM-1PM. Please share this 
information with those in your life who might be interested 
in a St. Stanislaus School education! 
 
Calendar Raffle  
Last Day to turn in February Calendar Raffle Tickets and 
have them included in the daily drawings is Friday, 
January 26th. If you have not yet turned in your February 
Calendar Raffle Tickets, please do so as soon as 
possible.  
 
Volunteers Needed During Lunch! 
We are in need of volunteers to help during student 
lunches. Volunteers will be wiping down tables in 
between lunches from 11:00am to 1:00pm. Please call 
the front office if you are able to help. Family Service 
Hours will be given.  
 
Bingo Volunteers are Needed  
Week 2 Floor Workers - calling back bingo's (5:45 PM-
approximately 10 PM)  
Week 1 Bingo Breakdown - Taking down Tables & 
chairs after Bingo (9:45 PM - approx. Midnight) Tuition 
Assistance will be given for all volunteers. Current 
volunteers could even add a second night to 
volunteer to get additional tuition assistance. Please 
consider helping out even if you do not need the tuition 
assistance. Bingo raised over $ 200,000 last year for our 
school. Every family in the school benefits from the 
money raised. Please call or email Cindy Conklin at 413-
592-7211 or cindyconklin@charter.net, if you can help. 
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